
PUBLIC NOTICE  

Triview Metropolitan District 

May 6, 2025 Election 

 On May 6, 2025, persons who are eligible to vote within the boundaries of the Triview 

Metropolitan District (the “District”) will be asked to decide on one or more ballot issues 

concerning the creation of a debt or other financial obligation of the District.   

 
 

 

Funds or accounts in which the reserve is currently held: ColoTrust account. 

 

Audited financial statements and management letters that have been made public and been provided to the 

District by its auditors in connection with the preparation of its audits, if any, for the last four fiscal years 

and the District’s current fiscal year budget are available for public review at: https://triviewmetro.com/ 

 
 

 

This Notice shall be posted at least 20 days before the election on the District’s Website: 

https://triviewmetro.com/ 
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